
My name is Wendy Davenport and I am a current resident of Portland, Oregon. I strongly oppose bill 
HB3063. As I was unable to attend the public hearing yesterday due to short notice and weather 
conditions, I am writing this email to ensure my voice is heard. This Bill oversteps our government’s 
boundaries. Medical decisions should be between a physician and their patient in the best interest of 
each individual as well as the general population. Please consider my strong opposition. 
 
 

 


